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Blueprints For Space

FEB 2 1991

Mr. Richard Dowling
SpacesMedia
25992 Glen Green

Hollywood, california 90048

Dear Richard,

FMany thanks for your letter of the 25th last and the most
interesting enclosures. 1 think it a splendid idea to pursue
further the origin of gravity propulsion and encourage vou to
organize additional papers. Would Battin want to
participate, for example? 1 thought the Minovich letter was
splendid and properly edited could make an excellent paper.
Would he want to present a paper in person? It would be nice
to have something further by Montreal to tie into vour joint
paper and the EMFIRE paper given by me at Dresden. 0Or at
least by HWashington in 19%92. Any other thoughts for
Montreal? Abstracts are dus fairly socon.

At about the same time I received vour letter I got one from
my old friend Harry Ruppe who lives and works in FMunich——
formerly with the von Braun team in Huntsville. He said he
had tried to reach you by merely writing to Mr. Dowling,
Hollywood, but the letter was returned. So I faorward it to
vou today and ask that vou get in touch with him at the
Technische Universitit Minchen. Interesting to think of
gravity propulsion in terms of cometary orbits and the
influence of the planets on them.

Maruja and I enjoyed the sweet picture of Cathy.

Our best to
her, Kristan and vyou,

Sincerely,

703-524-4487



